Liberty Bell Middle School Band
Kevin Howard - Director

718 Morningside Drive

Johnson City, TN  37604

Phone (423) 232-2192

Parents,
Junior Clinic Honors Band is an event for middle school band students that allows them to audition for placement into a special band that will meet and perform over the course of a Friday/Saturday in February.  All students have the audition material and have started working on it in class. The audition is at Sevier MS in Kingsport on Saturday, January 19, 2019. Each student is provided with an estimated window of time that they have to be there for the tryout. Once they are done the students can leave. The total process (from arrival to departure) might take an hour, percussion will likely take longer since they audition on multiple instruments. Most of that time will be spent waiting for their turn to play. Two band directors (judges) will listen to each student and score them based on accuracy, tone quality, musicality, etc. The top scoring instrumentalists will be chosen for the band. Our students will be competing against students from several surrounding counties/school systems.

The actual honors band clinic will take place on February 15-16, 2019. It will be held at Robinson MS in Kingsport. The students will be excused from school that day (field trip) and will rehearse all day long with a guest conductor.  The day ends around 4:00 or 5:00 in the evening. They will get back together the following morning and rehearse until lunch. The concert for parents and community members will take place that afternoon (around 1:30-2:00). The participants usually get some type of award for being chosen and for participating in the event.

The $10.00 registration fee goes to the ETSBOA organization that sponsors the event and it reserves the time slot for the audition. It is not a fee that I am charging the kids. Because this payment goes to a different organization, once a student is registered I cannot refund the money - even if they choose not to tryout or cannot attend for some reason. Checks should be made out to Liberty Bell Middle School and are due by Monday, December 3, 2018.

Parents will be responsible for all transportation related to this activity.
~ Kevin Howard, Director

